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CITY OF SWEETWATER TO HOST COMMUNITY MEET & GREET EVENT
Community invited to meet finalists for the Chief of the Sweetwater Fire Department & Ambulance Service

May 20, 2022

WHEN: Thursday, June 16, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.

WHERE: Nolan County Coliseum Annex

WHAT: Community Meet & Greet

SWEETWATER – The City of Sweetwater has selected four finalists for the position of Chief of the
Sweetwater Fire Department and Ambulance Service.

Each of these finalists will attend a Community Meet and Greet Event on Thursday, June 16th at the
Nolan County Coliseum Annex at 5:30 p.m. Members of the community are encouraged to attend
and meet the candidates, ask questions and learn more about each of these finalists. The Meet and
Greet is free and open to the public.

For media inquiries contact Communications & Media Relations Manager Kathleen Cox at
kcox@coswtr.org or call (325) 721-8715.
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